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SUBMISSION TO:  Christchurch City Council

ON: Ōtākaro Avon Stormwater Management Plan

BY:    Waitai Coastal-Burwood-Linwood Community Board

CONTACT:   Paul McMahon
Chairperson, Submissions Committee
C/- PO Box 73023
CHRISTCHURCH 8154
021 184 1072
paul.mcmahon@ccc.govt.nz

1. INTRODUCTION

The Waitai Coastal-Burwood-Linwood Community Board appreciates the opportunity to make
a submission to the Christchurch City Council on the Ōtākaro Avon Stormwater Management
Plan.

The Board wishes wish to be heard in support of this submission.

2. SUBMISSION

Do you have any feedback on the proposed goals and actions?
Please be as specific as possible to help us understand your views.

The Waitai Coastal-Burwood-Linwood Community Board fully supports the proposed goals
and actions.

Is there any other specific feedback that you would like to share?

However, the Board wishes to emphasise that development along the river corridor prioritises
river water quality and ecological health. The Board strongly supports the use of wetlands and
swales to keep stormwater out of rivers.

The Board would like to see dredging to remediate flooding be undertaken if that would be
beneficial to the river (as long as it is not counterproductive).

The Board supports that high risk industrial sites are audited regularly.

The Board also would like the Council to continue to advocate for restrictions on the use of
pollutant materials, such as zinc and copper.

Paul McMahon
Chairperson, Submissions Committee
WAITAI COASTAL-BURWOOD-LINWOOD COMMUNITY BOARD
4 April 2024
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